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On the third annual National Day for Truth and Reconciliation, employees and board and 
committee members at the College of Physicians and Surgeons of BC are remembering and 
honouring the victims and survivors of residential schools, as well as their families and 
communities. 

In recognition of this important day, we invite everyone, including our health partners and 
registrants, to reflect on the ongoing impact of the residential school system. We will be 
closed on Monday, October 2 (in lieu of Saturday, September 30) so employees can take 
time over the weekend to consider what truth and reconciliation means to them, both 
personally and in their work at the College. 

In October 2020, the College added cultural safety and humility as one of four core pillars in 
its 
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Over the next year, in addition to actioning the recommendations from the complaints 
process review, we will also be evaluating how physicians and surgeons
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